
The Montebello Police Department will be hosting a “Street Fair” type of event on Victoria Avenue. Last year’s event was a great success.   

We are currently looking for organizations to spend time with the community and take part in this special event! 

This Family event is designed to celebrate police and community partnerships within the City of Montebello.       

Join us and receive free information about crime prevention, safety, general health and the importance of building 

a strong community.  

 

Featured Attractions: Police Department Tours, K9 Demonstrations, Bike Safety Inspections, Police Motorcycle 

Demonstration, Fire Engine & Personnel, City Vendors, Food & Drinks, Music, a free movie in the park, and 

much, much more! 

 

Vendor Information: Free for vendors. Set-up begins at 4:30 PM. We suggest bringing a table, chairs, EZ-up and 

a tablecloth. If you would like to participate, please contact Corporal Brandon Contreras at (323) 887-1200 x277 

or bcontreras@cityofmontebello.com.

Tuesday, August 4th at 6 PM (Set-up begins at 4:30 PM) 

1600 Block of Victoria Avenue (Next to the Police Department)

  

National Night Out now involved more than 37.8 million people and 16,124 communities from all 50 states, U.S. territories, Canadian cities, and military 

bases worldwide. 

The National Association of Town Watch (NATW) is a non-profit organization dedicated to the development and promotion of various crime prevention 

programs including neighborhood watch groups, law enforcement agencies, state and regional crime prevention associations, businesses, civic groups, and 

individuals, devoted to safer communities. The introduction of National Night Out, “America’s Night Out Against Crime,” began in 1984.  


